

Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board Held at the Livonia Town Hall Monday, August 9, 2021

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Maloney and Pool

Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Fiedler and Maintenance Coordinator Berghuis, Kelly

Chairperson Hass called the meeting to order at 12:04 pm. Several items will be addressed:

Grader replacement: Hass explained that a 140 G Caterpillar Grader is being sold at auction. Hass and Berghuis looked at it and determined that it looks like it is in good shape, and potentially a good replacement for the township's current grader. Discussion about the current usage needs of the township, the possibility of contracting grading work, alternative equipment options and the value of the grader. Hass/Maloney unanimous by roll call to authorize up to a \$32,500 bid on the grader with Hiller abstaining.

112th St Striping: A resident asked if the north 1 mile of 112th Street can be striped, the old striping has mostly worn away. Hammre to ask Engineer Davis if it can be added to a road project when that striping is done.

D&U Easement: a property owner has built a building in the D&U Easement. The property owner can either request a D&U Easement Encroachment Agreement or a D&U Easement Vacation. Hammre to have Engineer Davis to look at the D&U Easement to determine what the best course of action would be.

Safety Basket: Berghuis requested permission to order forks and safety basket for the payloader for tree trimming. Hiller/Pool unanimous to approve the purchase of the forks and basket if the Township Insurance has no objections.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:48 pm.

Dated this 23rd day of August 2021

Chair or Vice Chair

Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer